
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday November 16, 2016 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00pm. Present were 

Mary Ann Fiske, Ronald Gray, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahamnian and Scott 

Vecchiolla. Minutes were read from October meeting and approved on motion of 

Scott, seconded by Maryann. Bills were read and signed. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1. Ron reported that he has applied for the title for the truck. 

 

2.     Lyn reported that  she had called people for estimates on electrical work on 

the old tomb 

 

New Business: 

 

1. Motion was made by Mary Ann that we increase the price of the niches in the 

columbarium $100. due to the fact that the price has gone up for the brass 

markers. Seconded by Scott. Unanimous 

2. Lyn reported that Pat  Curley was done until April of 2017.  

.        

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 on motion of Harry seconded by Maryann. The next 

meeting will be held Jan.17 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


